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	A Peek at the Week
Letter – Alphabet Boot Camp
Shape – Square/Cube
Color Word- Blue
Number – 2 two
Math – Counting with Friends
Social Studies – All About Me
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	One child per week will be selected to be our “Student of the Week.”

I will send home an All About Me poster on Friday to be completed by the following Monday. Please assist your child when answering the questions and attach your child’s photo. The poster and picture will be returned to you once we are finished with it in class.


	Blue
B-l-u-e spells blue.
B-l-u-e spells blue.

Hi! Ho! Did you know?

B-l-u-e spells blue.

The big sky is blue.

The ocean is too.

Hi! Ho! Did you know?

B-l-u-e spells blue?

(Tune: The Farmer in the Dell)
Important Events 
August 15 – Picture Day

August 21 – No School 

August 31 – Progress Reports

September 4th – Labor Day   No school!

September 18-22 – Fall Break
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	From the
Teacher's Desk
· Please make sure to check and initial your child’s folder every day. Be sure to remove items in the “Keep at Home” side of the folder.  
· All money, notes, etc. should be sent in using this folder. Please do not put snack or money down inside the backpack itself. Snack and lunch money should be sent in separate envelopes or baggies, labeled with your child’s name, what it is for, and how much is enclosed.  Lunch numbers must be written on lunch envelopes. Please put your child’s name on the snacks.
· Don’t forget to put an extra change of clothes (including underwear) in your child’s backpack, if you haven’t already. 

· Please send in a pencil box for your child.  I think if each child has their own supplies it will cut down on sickness being spread through the classroom this year.
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CAMP CLASSES

Mon. - Art

Tues. - PE

Wed. - Computer

Thurs. - Music

Fri. – Art

Please join the school’s TwitterAccount

@HillCityHawks

Please join the Hill City Facebook Page

Hill City Elementary PTO

*** "Parents, please do not get out of your car in the car rider line at dismissal time.  This is becoming a safety issue as some children try to run to their parents when they see them.  Also, it slows things down quite a bit.  If you are concerned about your child's ability to buckle themselves, there is an area to the right in which you can pull over if needed.  Thank you for your patience as we perfect the dismissal process and keep your child's safety a priority."
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